## **MEDIA RELEASE**

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 12 December 2022

## CANCELLATION OF DECEMBER 19 OTTAWA POLICE SERVICES BOARD PUBLIC MEETING

(Ottawa) – The Ottawa Police Services Board's monthly public meeting scheduled for December 19, 2022, has been cancelled. The next monthly public meeting of the Ottawa Police Services Board will take place on Monday, January 23, 2023, at 4:00 pm.

The Board would like to take this time to wish all Ottawa residents a safe and happy holiday and best wishes for the New Year.

The Ottawa Police Services Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the Ottawa Police Service. It is responsible for the provision of adequate and effective police services to the City of Ottawa's residents.

- 30 -

Contact: Krista Ferraro, Executive Director, Ottawa Police Services Board, (613) 580-2424, ext. 21618; email: krista.ferraro@ottawa.ca